
FAS-RFP-2019-001 
Technical Assistance Services 

Addendum #2 
Issued: 2/22/2019 

UPDATED ITEMS 

1. The sign-in sheet for the 2nd optional pre-submittal meeting that was scheduled on 2/21/2019 from
2:00 pm – 4:00 pm is attached on page 2.

As a friendly reminder, all proposers must submit their questions in writing by email to the 
procurement contract by 2/28 in order for an official response to be provided.

**END ADDENDUM #2** 



Sign-in Sheet 
�----------- _____________, 

Name 

FAS-RFP-2019-001 

Technical Assistance Services 

Optional Pre-Submittal Conference 

February 21, 2019 2:00 PM - 4:00 

PM SMT 4050/4060 

Firm Name / Email 

uO 

Please return to Steven Larson, SMT 4112 

Steven.larson@seattle.gov / 684-4529
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